
 

 

Business Reference Letter 

To Whom It May Concern. 

 

 

I am writing this letter, as a recommendation for the solutions and services provided by 

ControlledCare. 

As the Project Manager and coordinator of a provider for Nurse Call Systems, Surveillance, 

Access Control to a large healthcare facility in New York area, we hired ControlledCare as a 

solution provider for our recent projects. 

ControlledCare provided impeccable support in helping us deploy their system to our facility 

and has up to this day met all of our needs. They were able to integrate Nurse Call System, 

pendants with the location and positioning, access control, CCTV, and Phone System on the 

customer premises all under one solution. 

I have had a good experience with them over the past few years for the services they have 

rendered to us. I therefore strongly recommend their services. 

Please feel free to call for more information. 

                             June 05, 2021   

   Signature     Dated 

Matthew Moghaddam 

President 

Direct Line: (212) 470-4041;  matthew.m@ippbx.com 
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